
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

WISCONSIN 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

July 7, 2000 

Mark Gottlieb 
Village of Grafton 
P.O. Box 125 
Grafton, WI 53024 

Dear Mr. Gottlieb; 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. Mccutcheon, Regional Director 

Southeast Region Annex 
4041 North Richards Street 

PO Box 12436 
. Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212-0436 

Telephone 414-229-0800 
FAX 414-229-0810 

Subject: Lime Kiln Park Landfill, file reference FID #246036780 ERR-ERP 

I have reviewed your consultant's determination regarding the adequacy of the landfill cap. I am in 
agreement with Earth Tech in that the cap is adequate and meets the closure requirements ins. NR500, 

• Wisconsin Administrative Code. 

Please direct your consultant to submit a report to me on investigation and monitoring results from the 
site, including sampling results from private wells listed by Chad Czarcowski in his letter of October 28, 
1997 to Darrel Hofland. 

Please call me at 414-229-0850 if you wish to discuss this matter. 

Feeney~ 
1sconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Cc: Earth Tech 
SER File 
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